
Ladysmith Nursery has places 

available for September 2023 
 

 

In Nursery our aspiration is to nurture roots of security 

and enjoyment so that children are enabled to be kind, 

curious and playful.  

We have an open morning on Tuesday 21st March from 

10 - 11am when you can come and visit with your child. 

There will be time to meet our Teachers, Nursery         

Practioners and office staff who will be available to show 

you around our Nursery, give you information about 

how it runs and answer any questions you may have.                 

We also offer parent tours. If you would 

like to book a place for our open morning 

or a tour please call the school office on 

01392 271596 and speak to Emma Wills. 

Upcoming tours at 3.30pm 

16th March 

18th April 

18th May 

20th June 

13th July 

Closing date for applications for  

September 2023 is 1st May 2023. 


